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	Expo Phase 2 Construction Notice
Temporary Full Closure of Motor Avenue 
As part of the construction of Phase 2 of the Expo Light Rail Line, construction crews will implement a temporary full closure to complete the removal of temporary traffic controls and lane restriping on Motor Avenue. Northbound and Southbound Motor Avenue will be closed to all through traffic between Walavista Road and just south of Irene Street during nighttime work hours. The closures are scheduled from 9:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. on the nights of Wednesday, March 26, 2014 and Thursday, April 27, 2014, with work being performed in 24-hour work shifts. To view the complete construction notice, please click here. 

http://www.buildexpo.org/wp-content/uploads/031814-EXPO-P2-CONSTRUCTION-NOTICE-Motor-Ave-Street-Restoration-2.pdf

Crenshaw/LAX Transit Project Construction Notice

Potholing Activity
As part of the construction of Crenshaw/LAX Transit Project, Walsh-Shea Corridor Constructors will begin potholing activity. Potholing will be conducted in preparation of upcoming underground construction activities and is necessary to find laterals. Laterals are underground pipelines that connect to the street. This construction work is anticipated to begin Wednesday, March 26, 2014, and take place from 7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, weather permitting, for approximately one week. To view the complete construction notice, please click here.

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/140325_Crenshaw_LAX_Notice.pdf 
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